
Expansion of the UA Museum  

To:  Chancellor Marshall Lind 

From: John D. Craven, Chair  
UAF Master Planning Committee 

Date: September 15, 1999 

Subject: MPC Recommendation Related to Expansion of the UA Museum 

The principal museum architect designer and her design team have met with the Master Planning 
Committee (MPC) on three occasions to discuss issues relevant to the MPC's obligation to the chancellor 



comprehensive landscape design plan for the museum and the surrounding areas be a part of the 


	Expansion of the UA Museum

